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On the November 22, the  Internet Industry
Association released for public consultation new
draft industry Codes governing ISP, internet Content
Host and Mobile Carriers’ obligations under the
Broadcasting Services Act 1992 (as amended).

The IIA has pioneered work in Australia in the online
content regulatory arena. Our Online Content Virtual
Taskforce has developed and had registered four
industry codes of practice with the Australian
Broadcasting Authority. The IIA’s work in this area
demonstrates a recognition that the internet industry
has a role to play in helping end users assume more
control for the kind of content accessible in the home,
particularly by children.

The Online Content Virtual Taskforce is currently
redrafting the current Content Codes of Practice in
the light of developments in the area of content
delivery, and is now addressing internet content
accessible via mobile phones and related devices.

Issues for consideration in relation to children’s
access to inappropriate (such as pornography)
include:

- whether chatrooms should be moderated or
restricted to adult participation only;

- whether internet service providers should be
allowed to carry news groups that contain
pornography or inappropriate material;

- whether (and how) the industry should co-
operate with the Australian Broadcasting
Association in relation to whether or not they carry
newsgroups that contain pornography or
inappropriate material;

- whether content filters should be offered to the
public at cost price;

- whether mobile phones should be internet-enabled
automatically or opt-in; and
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- what is the internet industry’s obligation compared
to that of the government in the matter of pre- and
post-paid plans and opt-in or opt-out plans?

************

Comments on the Codes should be emailed to:

contentcodes@iia.net.au by Thursday 23 December
2004.

The draft is available for download in pdf and MS
Word formats from:
http://www.iia.net.au/contentvt.html

Also see
Internet Industry Association Tackles Mobile Internet
Content
Monday, 8 March 2004
http://www.iia.net.au/news/40301.html


